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Telstra migration to impact CKI land line services 

Number: D73/2019 Date: 26 November 2019 

Relevant: Cocos (Keeling) Islands 

Topic: Land line service disruptions due to planned Telstra works 

Telstra will be attending the Cocos (Keeling) Islands (CKI) from 26 November to 3 December 2019 to migrate its 
Telstra Earth Station to a new satellite service. 

Telstra has advised it is decommissioning the current satellite servicing CKI land line phones in February 2020. 

Telstra has advised that land line telephone services on CKI will be affected in the early hours from 28 November 
to 2 December 2019 with outages to services commencing just after midnight (at 0001) and returning to service in 
the morning (from 0600) during this period. 

Telstra has advised it intends to keep breaks in service to a minimum. 

Please disseminate this Community Bulletin to your networks, and consider any contingencies that may need to be 
put in place. 

If have any questions, or require further information, please email Cocos Communications and IT Pty Ltd at 
levi@cki.cc 

Graeme Marshall 
Acting Director 
Indian Ocean Territories Administration 
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